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Dear Parents,   
Story Evening 

 
Just a reminder that next Wednesday November 14th we will be holding a story evening in school 
between 5.30 and 7pm.  Teachers will read a range of fantastic story books in the top and maths room 
and lots of interesting and exciting picture books and poems and story sacks in the big classroom.  
 
There will also be some literature available with tips for reading and information illustrating what a huge 
difference reading with and to your child makes to their learning. 
We will share information about Oxford Owl a source of e-books that we subscribe to and you can access 
free at home. 
 
Children can come along in their normal clothes or in their onesies/pyjamas! This is a free event 
organised by staff and PTFA to celebrate books and reading. 
 
Delicious hot chocolate and hot buttered toast will also be available for children in the break. Adult 
refreshments will be provided by PTFA and we will have a Scholastic Book Fair in the school hall. All 
children must be accompanied please.  
 
Please come along and support his fun community event. Grandparents and brothers and sisters are of 
course very welcome too. 
   

Children in Need Day 
Next Wednesday, November 14th we will be participating in Children in Need Day. We are so excited as 
Pudsey ~ yes the real Pudsey, will be coming into school to visit us! We will spend the morning doing fun 
Pudsey activities. Children who would like to can come dressed in bright, colourful clothes (uniform is fine 
if preferred). Our challenge is to make the shape of a large Pudsey in the school hall using coins so please 
collect your loose change to send into school. Mrs Dowes will also have a collection pot for anyone 
wishing to make a donation to this very important and worthwhile cause.  
 
Forest School 
Forest school is planned for Year Reeption and 1 next Wednesday afternoon. ALL children in Year 
Reception and 1 must bring a car seat to school with them please. This is essential for them participate in 
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this fantastic learning experience. Anyone unable to provide a car seat needs to speak with Mrs Dowes, 
Mrs Gill or myself before Wednesday so we can arrange to borrow one for them. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Helen Hepworth 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    


